Piano Lessons at the New School.

James Catton, our Music Education Specialist Teacher is now available for private half-hour piano lessons during the school day.

Lessons will be held in the afternoon with permission of the classroom teacher, or after school, dependant on both piano availability and 

The New School’s opening hours schedule.

Alternatively,

 Arrangements can be made for visits to your own home, if you are seeking private tuition on a regular basis and already have a piano. 

A portable keyboard is also available.

All ages from 6-year-olds and upwards can be enrolled, with beginners especially welcomed. Fees and rates available on request.

 A Qualified Teacher and Royal College of Music Honours recipient, you may like to view his current website for further details:  

www.jamescatton.com 

telephone:  919 889 1995 

email:  jamescatton3@yahoo.com 
(or take a business card available at reception)

Teaching sight-reading as well as performance by ear and memory.
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